ATTACHMENT VIII-H

ATTACHMENT VIII-H: Chaperones for Field Trip to Costa Rica

Suggested Motion: Move to approve the Chaperones for the Spanish trip to

Costa Rica

Recommended Action: Approve as presented

Students and chaperones will travel to Costa Rica in June 2015 to experience their culture. EF tours has coordinated the trip, including flight and charter bus. The Board approved the trip at the October 28, 2013 meeting. Below are the chaperones for up to 18 students. Same-gender chaperones will be in one room. Other male and female chaperones will be attending the trip from other schools.

Kirshna Selchow - Spanish teacher, NBHS

Ashley Ross - Spanish teacher, NBHS

Edward O'Neill - CNA, Spanish speaker - has been fingerprinted by the state, and will be fingerprinted by NBCUSD.